
       
Rooted in Christ 

Abide in me, and I in you.  As the branch cannot bear fruit by itself, unless it abides in the 

vine, neither can you, unless you abide in me.  I am the vine; you are the branches.     

Whoever abides in me and I in him, he is that who bears much fruit, for apart from me you 

can do nothing.  John 15:4-5 
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 UPCOMING DATES 
 

 

3/25-3/29 

Spring Break 

 

4/1  

Easter Monday ~ NO 

SCHOOL 

 

4/2  

4th Quarter Begins 

 

4/4 

2:00 Dismissal ~ Faculty 

Meeting 

 

4/5 

Report Cards 

 

 

5/2 

2:00 Dismissal ~ Faculty 

Meeting 

 

5/23 

Last Day of Preschool 

 

5/24  

Preschool Picnic 

SCHOOL 

708.839.1444 

mytls.org 

trinitylutheranschool@comcast.net 

CHURCH 

708.839.1200 

tlbr.org 

csecretary@tlbr.org 

 
 

 Greetings in the name of our, soon to be, Risen Savior! 

 With spring in the air, at least for this past week, I wanted 

to remind you of some parking lot and playground rules.  

 Please remember, when parking along the curb, you are 

NOT to leave your car. If you would like to greet your child on 

the sidewalk, or have a question for the office/teachers, you 

MUST find a parking spot.  We want cars to be ready to move 

forward when we have cars beyond our school sign. It is        

dangerous to have cars backed up onto German Church Road.  

Because our street is so busy, we cannot have that happening. 

 Remember to stay off cell phones when driving in our 

parking lot, and students should enter/exit the cars on the 

curbside.  

 When visiting the playground after school, please          

remember that parents MUST be out of their cars and at the 

playground. Extended Care may be outside too, but you need to 

watch your child unless they are signed in.  

 Please use courtesy and manners. The children are always 

watching. Together we will teach our kids to be tremendous 

adults! Thank you for your cooperation and support! 

In His Service, 

Mr. DeWitt 



 

UPCOMING PAWS EVENTS 

3/16 

Pastor Bob’s Birthday 

 

4/8  

Popcorn Monday 

 

4/8 

Mrs. Michaelsen’s Birthday 

 

4/14 

Fun Friday~ Silly Socks Day 

 

4/24 

Mrs. Hendrickson’s Birthday 

 

5/6  

Popcorn Monday 

 

5/6 - 5/10 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

 

5/10 

Fun Friday ~ Favorite Color 

 

LAST WEEK TO COLLECT! 

Collecting UNTIL MARCH 22:  All proceeds will benefit  

the Hinsdale Humane Society  

STUCK FOR A BUCK 

You will be sticking Mr. DeWitt to the wall on Friday, 

March 22! 

  One piece of Duct Tape = $1.00 

See Pg. 3 for the Donation List 

Please support our Youth Group Plant Sale! 

See the information on pages 4-6                                  

of this newsletter.  Thank you! 



 

 

4th Quarter Sent to Serve  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


